Sponsored by Mr. Hartshorn, the
Junior Engineering Technical Soci-
ety started its second vyear of exis-
tence with members from the Sen-
ior, Junior, and Sophomore classes.
The club made many plans for the
year. Their biggest goal was the
trip to Charleston for the J.E.T.S.
Competition in which the students
were tested on such subjects as bi-
ology, math, chemistry, physics,
English, computers, and calcula-
tors. Last year, the members
brought home trophies in biology
and English. The club also partici-
pated in different projects through-
out the year such as the State Sci-
ence Fair.

At the meeting, the members are informed
of J.ETS. activities around the state.

Mr. Hartshorn tries to recruit new members
to join the club.

During the planning session for attending
the State Science Fair, Matthew Addison has
his mind on his project.
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